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[ Hugh Farquhar, 01:51 PM 11/13/99, Re: thanks for info

Return-Path: <claugh@nbnet.nb.ca>

X-Sender: claugh@mailserv.nbnet.nb.ca

Date: Sat, 13 Nov 1999 13:51:08 -0400

To: Alexander Farquhar <trochail@auracom.com>
From: Hugh Farquhar <claugh@mailserv.nbnet.nb.ca>
Subject: Re: thanks for info

Hi:

Good to have a nice long chat and catch up on all the
exciting developments. All of this will be
"geneologically challenging” I would think, but

I suppose by now you're an expert with the Program.
Just to remind you: Kevin's middle name is "Joseph."

Catherine Elizabeth Farquhar, Edmonton, born in 1968,

is looking for information about her family.

Her grandparents were Wuilfred Farquhar and Georgina Kenney
of Wawota. Her e-mail address is drt@telusplanet.net

if you want to respond to her query.

There's a program available called "My Family" which
enables a family to have a private web page. Members
of the family can put recent news, pictures, etc.

on it, and the rest of the family can access it

by simply going to it on the net. There is no cost.
I could see it being quite useful. For example,

if there was a piece of info you wanted to
communicate to all the family, you could post it
there instead of phoning seven households. It

might also connect our two families more intimately.

Will talk to you further about this some time.

Take care. Love to Glennis. Since she's my "sister"
does that mean I've got two new "sisters" too??

LOve, Hughie

lPrinted for Alexander Farquhar <trochail@auracom.com>




